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This is clearly a desperate attempt to subvert our court system. Measure 114 was 

already poised to be struck down in court. On top of that this takes aspects of the 

measure even further raising the prices for permits and attempting to criminalize 

anyone who sold or bought a so called “high capacity magazine” in the last few 

months. Just so you know the average modern handgun has an average capacity of 

15 rounds. Considering how many handguns have been selling lately you guys have 

a lot of people to round up and prosecute.  

 

Also “Equity?!” it seems the people supporting this legislation always claim something 

is for racial equity without being able to back up their claims with any examples or 

facts. The history of gun control is racist anyone who wants to look back on its origins 

can find that. 

 

We the people are not “subjects” to be ruled. This will be taken to court and this will 

be struck down. Enough is enough stop wasting our time and taxpayer money. 


